
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Call for applications: Victim Assistance Fund 
 
Start Date:  March 17, 2025 
End Date: April 25, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 
 
The Department of Justice is now accepting applications for funding through the Victim 
Assistance Fund to support projects that assist victims of crime. This opportunity is open 
to individuals and organizations across Nunavut.  

You may be eligible for funding if your project: 

• Provides services to support victims of crime, such as crisis response, follow-up 
assistance, wrap-around services, or referrals.  

• Raises awareness about available victim services, victims’ rights and 
responsibilities, or the criminal justice system. 

• Conducts research on the needs and concerns of victims. 
• Offers training for frontline service providers on victim-related issues. 

Other proposals that assist or relate to supporting victims may also be considered. The 
application deadline is April 25, 2025.  

For more information about the Victim Assistance Fund or to receive an application form, 
please contact Renee Druggett at victimservices@gov.nu.ca.   

### 
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Director, Policy and Planning  
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